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THE PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT
Department of the Environment

Prince George's Gty
DEPARTMENT OF THE

ENVIRONMEN

February 19, 2019

Mr. D. Lee Currey, Director

Maryland Department of the Environment
Water Management Administration

1800 Washington Boulevard

Baltimore, Maryland 21230

Dear Mr. Currey:

Prince George's County is pleased to submit its DRAFT Financial
Assurance Plan (FAP) in accordance with Senate Bill 0863, Article
4-202.1(j) (2), enclosed. The draft status will remain in effect until its
approval from the Prince George's County Council (PGCC). PGCC will have an
opportunity to review the draft FAP plan, after such time a public hearing
should be held for a final plan approval.

This report constitutes the County's FAP for the current National
Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit term, identifying:

1. Actions that will be required by the County to meet the requirements
of its NPDES Phase 1 Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System Permit
(MS4) ;

2. Projected annual FY2019, FY2020 and 5-year costs for the County to
meet the impervious surface restoration plan requirements of its
NPDES Phase 1 MS4 permit;

3. Projected annual and 5-year revenues or other funds that will be
used to meet the impervious surface restoration plan requirements of
its NPDES Phase 1 MS4 permit;

4. Any sources of funds that will be utilized by the County to meet the
reguirements of its NPDES Phase 1 MS4 permit; and

5. Specific actions and expenditures that the County implemented in the
previous fiscal years (FY2017 and FY 2018) to meet its impervious
surface restoration plan requirements under its NPDES Phase I MS4
permit.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please
feel free to contact me at (301) 883-5812.

Sincerely,

W@‘w

Joseph P. Gill
Acting Director

Enclosure

cc: Jennifer Smith, Program Manager, Sediment, Stormwater & Dam Safety, MDE

1801 McCormick Drive, Largo, Maryland 20774





